
                                  

 

 

GLS / C / 553-22                          CIRCULAR                                   06th September 2022 
Dubai Cares – Pakistan Relief 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
In response to the devastating torrential monsoon rains and floods that have hit Pakistan recently, 

the UAE launched a nationwide initiative ‘We Stand Together’ to bring the whole nation to pack 

30,000 emergency relief kits for women and children affected by the disaster.  

‘We Stand Together’ is led by UAE humanitarian organizations including Dubai Cares, Emirates Red 

Crescent, and Sharjah Charity, in close coordination with the UAE Ministry of Community 

Development (MOCD) and Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation (MOFAIC). 

The community volunteering event will take place in Dubai on 10th September 2022 at 9:00 am at 

the South Hall 1 of Dubai Exhibition Centre (DEC) in Expo City Dubai. As part of the activity, 

postcards will be sent with each kit with compassionate messages of solidarity. Students of Grades 

6 and above have been asked to join on the day to write and draw messages on the postcards for 

the people and children of Pakistan. The aim is to make 10,000 postcards. 

GLS is reaching out to parents and students of Grades 6 and 7 to volunteer for the event. Parents 

are requested to drop off and pick up their wards from school. School transportation will only be 

provided from school to the venue and back. Exact timings will be provided once we know the 

number of student volunteers.  

Kindly fill out this registration form, to register your ward before 11 am tomorrow – 07th September 
2022.  

We look forward to your wholehearted participation and support.  

Warm regards, 
 

 

Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/PutNvDRXNg

